
Social Committee Notes 

March 6, 2023 

*7 committee members met to discuss summer food truck plans and general committee business 

Food Trucks 

*Reviewed food truck schedules from the past 2 years in the neighborhood  

*Goal this year will be to have 2 food trucks a month (June, July and August with a possibility of 

September) on Saturdays, with a balance of offerings  

*Ann Bohn has again offered use of her driveway for gatherings.  Committee members will help to host 

events and can use Ann’s chairs and trashcan to help host in the space. 

*Committee members took different food trucks to contact and will share out with the group to start 

making a summer calendar.  We are looking for trucks available on Saturdays with no minimum. 

*Becky will post Facebook request for other food truck ideas from the neighbors and also interest in 

joining the social committee (she has received one food truck idea and has had a potential committee 

member reach out) 

*First food truck has been booked- One More Scoop for June 10th from 5:30-7:30 pm 

  


